
 
 

Kaiser Permanente Roseville Medical Center 

Virtual Residency Open House 

December 6, 2024 

2:30 PM – 5:00 PM 
 

Hosted via Microsoft Teams 

 

 

Join us on virtually Friday, December 6, 2024 

for an opportunity to: 

• Meet the residency director, residency coordinators, 

preceptors, current and past residents and ask questions 

one-on-one 

• Hear presentations describing each rotation experience 

• Learn more about the program and application 

requirements 

• Participate in breakout sessions with the residency 

leadership team and residents 

 

 Please RSVP by December 3, 2024 
Judy Tran, PharmD 

PGY-1 Pharmacy Resident  
Email: Judy.T.Tran@kp.org 


